
 

 
 

 

 
 

May 3, 2023 
 
Via Email 
Read Receipt Requested 
 
Ali Aghayan 
University of California - Santa Barbara  
Env. Health & Safety Bldg 565  
Santa Barbara, CA 93106-5132 
 
Re: Final Approval of 2018 ATEIR for UCSB  
 Air Toxics “Hot Spots” Information and Assessment Act (AB 2588) 
 
 
Dear Ali Aghayan: 
 
The Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District (District) has reviewed UCSB’s revised 2018 
Air Toxics Emission Inventory Report (ATEIR) submitted April 3, 2023 and the revised ATEIR 
calculations, AppendixA.xlsx, submitted April 18, 2023.  Based on our review of the submittals, the 
District approves the ATEIR submitted April 3, 2023, and the ATEIR calculations, Appendix A.xlsx, 
submitted April 18, 2023.   
 
As noted by email to Dudek on April 27, 2023, the District is providing a one-month extension for the 
health risk assessment (HRA) submittal to allow more time for the lead HRA.  Please submit the HRA 
based on the Final Approved ATEIR on or by July 15, 2023.  Electronic copies of the HRA should be 
sent via email to CobbsR@sbcapcd.org. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at CobbsR@sbcapcd.org or 
(805) 979-8320. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robin Cobbs 
Engineering Division 
 
 
cc: UCSB SSID 02795 Project File 
 UCSB SSID 02795 Toxics File  

Toxics Group 
 Engr Chron File 
 Adam Poll, Dudek 
 
\\sbcapcd.org\shares\Toxics\ActiveSourceFiles\SSID02795UCSB\AB 2588 IY 2018\2018 ATEIR Final Approval for UCSB.docx 

mailto:CobbsR@sbcapcd.org
mailto:CobbsR@sbcapcd.org

